
1925June 2nd,

Count de Maieissye-Meluys,
26f Rue Barbet-de-Jouy, VII, 
Paris, France.

My dear Count de Maleissye-Meluy:
I am sorry to tell

you that your son was not able to see Sir Arthur 
Currie, owing to the fact that when he arrived the 
General was in hospital for a short period. His 
plans have been somewhat changed but at present it 
seems as if he would be in France about the middle 
of August. x

I hope we shall
shortly hoar from Mr. Gonthier that your son and 
nephew are established in Ottawa.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid Bovey


